
 

Hello Annunciation Families! 

 

My name is Mikayla Pellegrene and I will be joining 

your community this fall as the new fifth-grade 

teacher. I am overjoyed to be joining this school 

and look forward to getting to know my students 

and their families as well as getting involved in the 

community in any way I can.  

 

Now that I have introduced myself, I would love to 

have you get to know me more by telling you a 

little bit about myself. I am 22 years old and just 

graduated from the College of Saint Benedict. I 

have four sisters and live in Maple Grove. I have 

gone to Catholic schools for my entire education 

and I am a strong believer in bringing the Catholic faith into the classroom. I 

went to Cedarcrest Academy for kindergarten through eighth grade. I then 

went to Totino-Grace High School in Fridley where I played soccer. Finally, I 

finished my schooling at The College of Saint Benedict where I got my degree in 

Elementary Education. I had my student teaching experience at Annandale 

Elementary School in kindergarten and fifth grade.  

 

Words can’t describe how excited I am to be joining Annunciation Catholic 

School this fall. I hope you all enjoy the rest of your summer and I look forward to 

meeting as many of you as possible as I start my career here at Annunciation.  

 

God Bless, 

 

Mikayla Pellegrene 

 


